
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
22 March 2021               C130473 

 
 
Ti Lamusse 
fyi-request-14464-305e2635@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koe Ti  
 
 
Thank you for your email of 15 January 2021, requesting information about 
Kaiwhakamana in prisons. Your request is being considered under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (OIA). 
 
You requested various information about Kaiwhakamana, including the total number 
of Kaiwhakamana registered with Corrections and their contact information. 
 
I am providing you notice that we have decided to release this information to you in 
part, however, it will take us some more time to prepare the information for release. 
We need to ensure the accuracy of the information and in this instance, it has taken 
longer than anticipated to collate the information you have requested. We will send 
you the information as soon as possible and thank you for your patience. 
 
I trust the notice of this decision is of assistance. Should you have concerns with this 
response, I encourage you to raise them with Corrections. Alternatively, you are 
advised of your right to also raise any concerns with the Office of the Ombudsman. 
Contact details are: Office of the Ombudsman,  
PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.  
 
 
Ngā mihi  

 
Robert Jones 
Manager Ministerial Services 
People and Capability 
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